From: Hall Janet

Sent: 02 November 2004 11:33

To: ‘Baxter Clare'; '"Marie Dunne'; 'Jo McGinley (RVH)'; 'Christine Stewart’

Subject: MEDIA STATEMENT - independent Child Deaths Inquiry
PR627.D0C

Hello everyone
Please find attached a statement issued by the Trust earlier today.
Best wishes.

Janet

e Janet Hall
-~ Communications/public affairs manager
Sperrin Lakeland Trust
Trust Headquarters
Tyrone and Fermanagh Hospital
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www.sperrin-lakeland.org <http://www.sperrin-lakeland.or />
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